
 

 

Notice of Motion 

Subject: Request for an OPP Community Sub-Station in 
Bolton 

Member of Council: Councillor C. Napoli 
Meeting Motion Considered At: October 8, 2024 General Committee 
  

PROCEDURAL PROCESS: 

In accordance with Section 8.10 of the Procedure By-law being By-law 2015-108, as 
amended, Notices of Motion shall be in writing and delivered to the Clerk by the 
agenda deadline, to be included on the agenda for consideration at the scheduled 
Committee Meeting.  
  

MOTION: 

Whereas Bolton within the Town of Caledon is the most densely populated area of the entire 
community; and 

Whereas the Council of the Town of Caledon is desirous of enhancing safety within the entire 
Town of Caledon including Bolton; and 

Whereas a visible police presence in the form of Policing Detachments, Policing Sub-Stations, 
or Community Stations serve as a powerful crime deterrent within the adjacent areas; and 

Whereas a dedicated police presence in Bolton would also serve to deter the instances of 
illegal trucks operating in the area; and 

Whereas the Peel Regional Police have been highly successful in the past in adopting Police 
Sub-Station models in our partner municipalities of Brampton and Mississauga within Peel; 
and 

Whereas there previously was a community station in Bolton; 

Therefore be it resolved that Council directs staff to formally request that the OPP prepare a 
report with a presentation for a November 2024 meeting detailing the financial costs 
associated with establishing a OPP Community Sub-Station with foot-patrol in Bolton to be 
established in 2025; and 

That this request for an OPP Community Sub-Station in Bolton become a part of the 2025 
budget process. 

 


